
 

  

 

          

  

 

 

 

 

   

 
10 March 2016 

Dear parents and carers 
 
I would like to remind you that our normal PE days are Wednesday & Thursday.  As 
the weather begins to improve we are focusing on team games this half term 
particularly netball and rounders.  We will be doing PE outside wherever 
possible.   
 
It is important that the children have a suitable PE kit in school including tracksuit 
bottoms or leggings (to avoid getting cold) and trainers or pumps.  Children who 
do not have a suitable kit (especially footwear) are unable to take part in outdoor 
PE lessons.   
 
PE is an important (and statutory) element in the National Curriculum.  It contributes 
to keeping children fit and healthy, teaches respect for others and builds team 
working skills which can be carried into adult life.  It is also great fun! 
 
Many thanks for your support in helping your child to enjoy this important aspect of 
their education. 
 
Best wishes 
 
 
 
Mrs L Firman 
Base 8 Teacher 

 

 

 

 

 
 

            
 

 

Hollinswood Primary School and Nursery 
Headteacher: Mr G Atkinson BEd(Hons) 
___________________________________ 
Dale Acre Way, Hollinswood, Telford, Shropshire TF3 2EP 

Tel: 01952 386920/386930 

Email: a2200@telford.gov.uk 

Web: https://hollinswoodprimary.taw.org.uk  

 

 

 



 

  

 

  


